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September 12, 2014

The Honorable Glenda Sanders
Presiding Judge of the Superior Court
700 Civic Drive West

Santa Ana, Ca. 92701

Re: “Orange County City Pension Liabilities-Budget Transparency Critically needed”

Dear Judge Sanders:

The City of Fountain Valley has reviewed the 2013-2014 Orange County Grand Jury Report, “Orange
County City Pension Liabilities-Budget Transparency Critically needed”. We understand the impact and
implications of the report and desire to respond accordingly. Unfortunately the City Finance Director
recently retired and although it was our hope to find a replacement that could immediately take office
we were not able to do so. The new Finance Director will not be starting until October 6, 2014. | regret
that this will be after the Grand Jury due date of September 23, 2014. In as much as the City will not
have an appropriate position in place to respond by the deadline, we respectfully request an extension
of the deadline until December 31, 2014. This will give the new director time to familiarize himself with
the report and provide a response that is appropriate for the City and the Grand Jury.

| sincerely apologize for any inconvenience this extension request may cause, as | fully understand the
need for a timely response. It is my hope that you will see fit to grant this extension as | believe it is in
the best interest of all parties involved. | look forward to hearing you decision.

Bob Hall
City Manager

City of Fountain Valley
(714)593-4402
Bob.hall@fountainvalley.org



